
Isaiah 60:1-4 



Isaiah 60:2
Arise, shine; for your 
light has come, and 

the glory of the LORD 
has risen upon you.



Isaiah 60:1
For darkness shall 

cover the earth, and 
thick darkness the 

peoples; 



but the LORD will 
arise upon you, and 
his glory will appear 

over you.

Isaiah 60:2



Isaiah 60:2
but the LORD will 

arise upon you, and 
his glory will appear 

over you.



Isaiah 60:3
Nations shall come to 
your light, and kings 
to the brightness of 

your dawn.



Isaiah 60:4
Lift up your eyes and 
look around; they all 
gather together, they 

come to you;



Isaiah 60:4
your sons shall come 
from far away, and 
your daughters shall 
be carried on their 

nurses’ arms.









Ekklesia-
“Church/Assembly”
a gathering of citizens 
called out from their 

homes into some 
public place;



Ekklesia-
“Church/Assembly”

an assembly, 
congregation 



Ekklesia-
“Church/Assembly”

an assembly of 
Christians gathered for 
worship in a religious 

meeting 



Ekklesia-
“Church/Assembly”

the whole body of 
Christians scattered 

throughout the earth 



Church

a building for public 
and especially 

Christian worship 



Church
a body or organization 
of religious believers: 

the whole body of 
Christians 



Congregation

an assembly of 
persons: gathering;



Congregation

an assembly of persons 
meeting for worship 

and religious instruction 



Congregation
a religious community: 
an organized body of 

believers in a 
particular locality 



Koinonia-
“Community” 

the Christian fellowship 
or body of believers



Koinonia-
“Community” 

intimate spiritual 
communion and 

participative sharing 
in a common religious 

commitment and



Koinonia-
“Community” 

spiritual community
(the koinonia of the 

disciples with each other 
and with their Lord)



Community
Self-organized 

network of people 
with common agenda, 

cause, or interest, 



Community
who collaborate by 

sharing ideas, 
information, and 
other resources.



Community
A community is best 

defined as a group of 
people who, regardless 
of the diversity of their 

backgrounds, 



Community
have been able to 

accept and transcend 
their differences, 
enabling them to 

communicate



Community
effectively and openly 
and to work together 

toward goals 
identified as being for 
their common good.



Covenant
a written agreement 

or promise usually 
under seal between 
two or more parties



Covenant

especially for the 
performance of 

some action 



Covenant
an alliance between 

two unequal parties -
the stronger one 

pledging protection



Covenant

and help to the 
weaker in return 

for an action.



Covenant
In Hebrew scriptures, 

an agreement or 
treaty among peoples 

or nations, 



Covenant
but most memorably 

the promises that 
God extended 
to humankind 



Covenant
(e.g., the promise to 
Noah never again to 
destroy the earth by 

flood or the promise to



Covenant
Abraham that his 
descendants would 

multiply and inherit 
the land of Israel).



Covenant
In Christianity, Jesus' 

death and resurrection 
established a new 

covenant between God 
and humanity. 
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Isaiah 60:2
Arise, shine; for your 
light has come, and 

the glory of the LORD 
has risen upon you.



Isaiah 60:1
For darkness shall 

cover the earth, and 
thick darkness the 

peoples; 



but the LORD will 
arise upon you, and 
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Isaiah 60:2
but the LORD will 

arise upon you, and 
his glory will appear 

over you.



Isaiah 60:3
Nations shall come to 
your light, and kings 
to the brightness of 

your dawn.



Isaiah 60:4
Lift up your eyes and 
look around; they all 
gather together, they 

come to you;



Isaiah 60:4
your sons shall come 
from far away, and 
your daughters shall 
be carried on their 

nurses’ arms.



Isaiah 60:5
Then you shall see and 
be radiant; your heart 
shall thrill and rejoice, 



Isaiah 60:5
the wealth of the 

nations shall come 
to you.



Isaiah 60:5

because the abundance 
of the sea shall be 
brought to you, 



Isaiah 60:6
A multitude of camels 

shall cover you, the 
young camels of Midian 

and Ephah; 



Isaiah 60:6

all those from Sheba 
shall come. 



Isaiah 60:6
They shall bring gold 

and frankincense, and 
shall proclaim the 

praise of the LORD.



















…And A Little Child 
Shall Lead Them.

Isaiah 11:6
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